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I am pleased that Congress took bipartisan action to provide funding for the communities 
in New York, New Jersey, and Connecticut, and other Eastern States devastated by Hurricane 
Sandy. For the families working to put their lives back together, every day without relief is one 
day too many. So while I had hoped Congress would provide this aid sooner, I applaud the 
lawmakers from both parties who helped shepherd this important package though. 

My administration remains committed to supporting our State and local partners and 
bringing every resource to bear as we help our neighbors rebuild. And we will continue to work 
closely with Governors and mayors to ensure this money is used appropriately. To date, we 
have already provided over 3 billion in aid to help recovery efforts, including hundreds of 
millions of dollars that have gone directly to families and businesses impacted by the storm. 
Brick by brick, block by block, our communities are being made whole again. And we will not 
rest until the job is done. Again, I commend Congress for giving families and businesses the 
help they deserve, and I will sign this bill into law as soon as it hits my desk. 

NOTE: The statement referred to H.R. 152. 
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